
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Monday, 16th June 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Celebrating Languages and Cultures Traditional/Cultural Dress Day 

As the Reception children missed out on wearing their traditional dress due to their trip to the Look Out Discovery 
Centre we have arranged an alternative date.  The revised date will be on Friday, 11th July.  

Event Traditional/Cultural Dress Day 

Who Reception 

Where  Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery School 

When Friday 11th July   

Information Dress up day – Children can dress up in their own traditional/cultural dress* or in the 
colours of their country flag, e.g. red and white (England), green and white (Pakistan) etc.  
 
*To avoid instances of cultural appropriation, we ask children to only wear their own 
traditional dress.  For example, a child from the Pakistani community could wear a salwar 
kamez.  

  
Thank you for your support, we are looking forward to a very exciting day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

      
 
Ms Hempston 
Assistant Headteacher/Head of Early Years 
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